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Florida Department of Transportation

CHARLIE CRIST 605 Suwannee Sireet STEPHANIE C. KOPELOUSOS
GOVERNOR NIEC.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450 SECRETARY

August 9, 2007

This Memo Has Expired
DCE MEMORANDUM NO. 1707

(F.A. Approved: 8-09-07)

TO: DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS

>
FROM: Brian Blanchard, Director, Office of Construction / j z

COPIES: David Sadler, Stefanie Maxwell, Cheryl Adams, Greg Williams (FHWA),
Bob Burleson (FTBA)

SUBJECT: RAISED RETRO-REFLECTIVE PAVEMENT MARKERS - QUALIFIED
PRODUCTS LIST REMOVAL

This memo is issued to notify field personnel that the following Class B - Bidirectional White/Red
Raised Retro-Reflective Pavement Markers (RPM) have been removed from the Department’s Qualified
Products List (QPL):

QPL # S706-0205 Pac-Tec Ray-O-Lite AA-ARC II-FH -
Bidirectional White/Red — Class B

Projects requiring Class B — Bidirectional White/Red RPMs must use one of the remaining products
listed on the QPL. Due to availability, any problems with acquiring RPMs on the QPL within the next
two weeks will be evaluated on a project by project basis. .

Only the Class B - Bidirectional White/Red RPMs are removed from the QPL and cannot be used as
permanent markers. However, they are listed on the QPL as Class A and can be used as Work Zone
Raised Pavement Markers.

If you have any questions, please contact Stefanie Maxwell at (850) 414-4314 or me at (850)414-
4140.
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